
  
www.grangecommunity.ca 

 
 
 
July 14, 20201 
 
 
To: Toronto  City Council 
Re:  PH 25.10 - Supplementary Report - A New Regulatory Framework for Multi-tenant 
 Houses 
 
We have reviewed the supplementary staff report regarding the framework for regulating multi-
tenant Houses. 
 
We urge City Council to approve the recommendations in the report (June 15, 2021) and that no 
exemptions be provided. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this further comment. 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Ralph J  Daley 
President 
Grange Community Association, Inc. 
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